
 

Upcoming Events 

TODAY 
April 27th 

Progress Reports go home 
with students 

Friday, May 
11th 

5th Grade go to Louisville  

Friday, May 
18th 

6th Grade go to Cincinnati   

Tuesday, May 
22nd 

6th Grade Awards Night 
 More information coming    
soon. 

Monday, May 
28th  

      Memorial Day! 
         No School 

Cougar Print 

Newsletter 
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PTSA IS SEARCHING FOR NEW BOARD MEMBERS! 

 

Our CIA PTSA does amazing things to support 

our students and staff  throughout the year.  The 

PTSA is looking for parents that might be 

interested in serving on our CIA PTSA board for 

the 2018-2019 school year.  It is crucial that we 

find parents that are interested in keeping our traditions moving 

forward for the benefit of  all Creston Intermediate Academy's 

children.  If  you are curious and would like to know more, please 

reach out to myself, Stacy Althaus, or Haley Hilliard, our current 

PTSA board members at ptsa.cia@gmail.com.  Our next PTSA 

meeting is May 8 at 5pm in Creston's 

foyer.  We will also have a PTSA table 

set up at the 5th grade Open House 

on May 14 to answer any questions 

CIA Open House  
 

   Welcome Incoming 5th Graders 

Monday, May 14, 2018 @6:00 pm 

 

Meet and greet with the Principal, 

Dean, teachers and other staff. 

 
Hope to see you there! 

C.O.R.E. RAFFLE WINNERS… 

Fri. April 20th— De-Onjai Oliver, 

KyLee Clayton and  Charlene Cruz 

 

Fri. April 27th— Jason Chrismon, 

Amyla Scott and Khyis Graves 
 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

  Mon. May 7th– May 11th 
 

Let’s celebrate our teachers 
and thank them for all they do. 

Congratulations to Christopher Powell for 
winning second place in the Sertoma Freedom 
Essay Contest.  Chris received a $125 gift card 
for his essay at the luncheon on Wednesday, 
April 25  



YMCA Before & After School Care 
 

Did you know the YMCA is one of the largest, most trusted providers of 
School-Age Childcare? The Youth Development Before and After School 
programs are committed to developing programs that give children the 
support they need to become successful adults. We have a program located 
right here in your child’s school.  We use the YMCA of the USA's School-
Age Curriculum that focuses on the following core content:  Arts and 
Humanities, Character Development, Health, Wellness and Fitness, 
Homework Support, Literacy, and more. 
  
Please call (317)226-9122 if you have questions.  
 
Visit us at indymca.org/youthdevelopment to register today! 

If your student is out due to an  
illness,  please call the absence 
line by 7am @317-869-1327 and 
follow the prompts.  An absence 
for 3 or more days will require a 
doctor’s note upon their return 
to be excused. 

            STUDENT EARLY RELEASE: 
  Students leaving early during the school day 
need to have a note signed by the parent or legal 
guardian stating the time of pick-up and the 
person signing the student out.  This note needs to 
be given to the teacher in the morning on the day 
of the early release.   By sending a note, the 
teacher has a heads up, and it allows for the 
student to be prepared for early pick-up.   For 
security reasons, please  do not ask that your 
child be called out of the classroom prior to 
your arrival and signing them out.  Remember, 
photo ID will be required when signing a 
student out during the school day.  Plan on 
arriving in time to meet your appointment needs 
and the school’s procedure for early releases.  We 
appreciate everyone’s cooperation in helping to 
keep our CIA students and staff  safe. 

 

ARE  MOVING OVER? 

Please let our 
office know you’re 

moving as soon as possible by 
sending in a note or contacting 
the school at 317-869-1327 or 
the Registrar, Mrs. McWright at 
317-869-1327 ext. 1330.  The 
sooner we know, the more we 
can assist with making it a 
smooth transition to your new 
school.    Thanks!        

                                             GUEST TEACHERS AND BUS  DRIVERS NEEDED… 
 

Warren Township schools are looking for classroom guest teachers for the 2017-18 school year. 
Classroom guest teachers, also referred to as substitute teachers, work a 7 1/2 hour day with a 
30 minute lunch and a teacher prep period if assigned a classroom.  Classroom guest teachers 
are paid $80 a day and are eligible for a $100 bonus after completing twenty classroom 
assignments. With 18 schools, and over 600 classrooms in the district, there are ample 
opportunities for being assigned to a class-room on a daily basis. Requirements for the position 

can be found on our district website (http://www.warren.k12.in.us/employment-
opportunities) or by contacting one of our 18 Warren Township schools.  
 
 Interested applicants can apply at ... 
                                                        https://apptrack.warren.k12.in.us/ applicant/login.php.  

STUDENT PARENT ORIENTATION FOR 2018—2019 7TH GRADE 
 

6TH grade parents are welcome to join us for this event on Thursday, May 3rd from 6:00 pm—7:00 pm. 

Bring your incoming seventh grader and enjoy a night designed to help future 7th 
grade students and parents make a successful transition to middle school. 

R E M I N D E R: 

Student’s are not allowed to transport any 
meds to and from school.  Therefore, 
parents will need to pick up any 
medications from our clinic before the last 
day of school, June 4th.  Any prescription 
and/or over the counter medications left 
after the last day will be discarded. 

tel:%28317%29226-9122
http://indymca.org/youthdevelopment


 D 
 

      
 

ALL new and returning K-8 students are REQUIRED to register at the school they will be attending. 

 
At the time of registration, K-8 students will receive:  Classroom assignments or schedules, supply lists, & lunch application forms. 

 

 

*REGISTRATION DATES AND TIMES* 
 

Tuesday, July 17th            12:00 noon – 8:00 pm 
Elementary Schools Grades (K-4) 

Brookview * Eastridge * Grassy Creek * Hawthorne * Lakeside * Liberty Park  
Lowell * Pleasant Run * Sunny Heights *  

Warren Early Childhood Center (Pre-School Only) 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Wednesday, July 18th            12:00 noon – 8:00 pm 
Creston Intermediate Academy * Raymond Park Intermediate Academy * Stonybrook Intermediate Academy   

(Grades 5 and 6) 
Creston Middle School * Raymond Park Middle School * Stonybrook Middle School  

(Grades 7 and 8) 
Renaissance School (Grades 7-12) 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------                                                  

WARREN CENTRAL HIGH SCHOOL – STUDENT SCHEDULE PICK-UP DATES 
Students need to be present - schedules will not be distributed without a student ID.  During schedule pick-up, Prestige Photographers will be set up for student 
pictures.  All 9-12 students are REQUIRED to have a free ID photo made.  Picture purchase is optional but must be purchased when picture is taken.   
 

10th, 11th and 12th grade Wednesday, July 18 8:00 a.m. – 8:00 p.m. Enter WCHS at Door #1 
Make-up day Tuesday, July 24 1:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. Enter WCHS at Door #1 
Freshman – Last Name A-K Monday, July 23 Orientation begins 8:00 a.m.  Enter WCHS at Door #1 
Freshman – Last Name L-Z Tuesday, July 24 Orientation begins 8:00 a.m.     Enter WCHS at Door #1 

 

IMPORTANT TRANSPORTATION NOTE:  Juniors and Seniors must register for transportation on 7/18, or they will not have 

transportation for the first day(s) of school.  All current student information that is in the system on Friday, July 20th will be used 

for loading routes.  New students registering after July 22nd will not be in the system and may not have transportation for the first 
few days of school. 

 

Any incoming high school student, who was not enrolled in Warren Township at the end of the 2017-18 school year, 
should call 532-6200 for a registration appointment. 
For more information go to: www.warren.k12.in.us 

 
 
  

 
What to bring with you to registration: 

 

Students NEW to Warren Schools: Students RETURNING to Warren Schools: 
*Textbook rental payment (cash, check, or charge) 
*Immunization records 
*Birth certificate (with official seal)  
* Parent/Guardian Photo ID 
*Records from former school (e.g. report card, high school transcript, withdrawal 
verification) 
*Custody documents if applicable 
*2 proofs of residency one from category A and one from Category B or C. 
A:  Current Gas or Electric Bill 
B.  If You Own:  Closing documents, Warranty Deed, Current Monthly Mortgage 
Payment Statement, Quit Claim Deed, Current Year Tax Bill, Homestead Property 
Claim, Lease to Buy Contract, or Purchase Agreement.  Driver’s license or 
mortgage coupon books are NOT acceptable proofs of residency. 
C:  If you rent:  Current Valid Lease 

*Textbook rental payment (cash, check, or charge) (WCHS students will 
receive textbook rental information in the mail in September) 
*Additional immunization records 

*If you have moved, 2 proofs of residency one from Category 
A and one from Category B or C: 
A:  Current Gas or Electric Bill 
B.  If You Own:  Closing documents, Warranty Deed, Current Monthly 
Mortgage Payment Statement, Quit Claim Deed, Current Year Tax Bill, 
Homestead Property Claim, Lease to Buy Contract, or Purchase 
Agreement.  Driver’s license or mortgage coupon books are NOT 
acceptable proofs of residency. 
C:  If you rent:  Current Valid Lease 
 

 

  

 
 

Students currently residing outside of the MSD Warren Township boundary should contact the             
Warren Education & Community Center at 869-4300 for application information.  
Non-legal settlement applications will only be accepted June 1 – June 30, 2018 

REGISTRATION INFORMATION 

2018-19 

First Day of School: Monday July 30th 


